
 

Consultation response form 
 

Consultation title Improving access to 5.8 GHz spectrum for 
broadband fixed wireless access 

Full name Hal Ponton 

Representing (delete as appropriate) Organisation  

Organisation name Buz Broadband Ltd / FibreWiFi 

 

Your response 
Question 1: Do you agree with our assessment 
of current road tolling use in the 5.8 GHz band 
in the UK? Is there other current and future 
planned use that we are not aware of? 

Confidential? –N 
Yes I agree with the review of the RTTT use 
across the UK. I believe however, that the 
Dartford Crossing moved to an ANPR system 
with their recent upgrades to the road network 
there. 
 
 
 

Question 2: Do you agree with our analysis of 
the options for managing sharing between 
BFWA and RTTT? Are there additional options 
which we have not considered which in your 
opinion would result in a better balance of 
benefits and risks? 

Confidential? –N 
Yes we agree with the analysis and the 
recommendation of Option 4 to be 
implemented. BWFA operators are already 
used to changing frequencies when required so 
this will add no change to procedures. 

Question 3: Do you agree with our proposal to 
remove the notch and allow BFWA use in the 
whole of the 5.8GHz band? 

Confidential? –N 
Yes we agree with this proposal 

Question 4: Are there any other 
considerations that you believe need to be 
taken into account and that are not already 
covered in this consultation? 

Confidential? –N 
At this time we cannot think of any additional 
considerations that need to be considered. 

 


